What to Expect at Worship

There are chairs with arms in the Upper Sanctuary for those who need assistance and support when transitioning to a stand. Visitors using wheelchairs/walkers may wish to sit upstairs. Communion will be brought to those who remain in the upper sanctuary.

﻿Families are important to Christ the King! 
﻿Our prayground for children is located towards the back of the lower sanctuary on the same side as the baptismal font. Biblically grounded toys and activities will be available to help young people (and their families) participate in worship. Activity bags are also available to take to the pews. Information for our young people and families will be posted above the bookshelf next to Ms Kristin’s door. See Ms. Kristin for more information!

In the lower sanctuary, there are open spaces for wheelchairs on either side of the first pew near the baptismal font. Access to the lower sanctuary is via the ramp in the hallway.

*Hearing assistance is available during worship as well as large print bulletins

Communion
All are welcome to receive the sacrament who believe that Christ is present for you for the forgiveness of sin, regardless of church affiliation. Gluten free padkets available upon request. Everyone is kindly asked to complete a Welcome card and put it in with your offering into the plate as you come forward for communion
The baskets at the communion stations now only contain gluten free prepackaged communion sets.
These are manufactured in the USA with 100% Concord Grape juice as well as an enclosed Gluten Free wafer.
They are hermetically sealed for freshness guaranteed.
They will be available during communion in the wicker baskets at the communion stations, as well as in the upper sanctuary.
﻿
Please ask an usher for help with whatever type of assistance you may need.

